
Subject: [Fwd: fromme]
Date: Thu, 03 Mar 2005 13:40:46 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: fromme
Date: Thu, 03 Mar 2005 12:28:31 -0800

From: Steve Williams <steve@kashas.com>
To: cam@nsmb.com, sunletters@png.canwest.com, editor@nsnews.com, jharris@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org, jcuthbert@dnv.org,

rwalton@dnv.org, anixon@dnv.org, lmuri@dnv.org, mmckeonholmes@dnv.org, ecrist@dnv.org

It sounds like the correspondence regarding this matter is decreased. I just read Cam and Crist’s correspondence and know that any logical person who reads it will also realize that Cam
is EXACTLY 1,000,000%correct. The facts that he presents speak for themselves and can not be ignored when these ‘trail hating’ situations arise. Freeriding will not go away, therefore
it must be embraced. We can work together to make everyone happy once this is realized.  
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